THE TOBACCO INSTIT BILL HECHT WASHINGTON, DC 20006 Vice President 202/457-4800 • 800/424-9876 202/457-4849 federal-December 5, 1979 The Honorable Robert Morgan 5313 Dirksen Senate Office Building Washington, D. C. 20510 Dear Senator Morgan: On the evening of December 11, we will be hosting a reception for executives of the Brown and Williamson Tobacco Company in Private Dining Room Number One of the Capitol Hill Club from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. I would appreciate it if you could drop by this reception. Looking forward to seeing you. Sincerely, Bill Hecht